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YODEL BULLETIN FOR ALL LGV1 DRIVERS INCLUDING OUTBASED DRIVERS 

BALLOT FOR INDUSTRIAL ACTION 
 

Dear Yodel Drivers, 

Now is the time to stand together.  
 
The GMB have told the company that we will not advise our members to pick schedules so 
now management are trying to force schedules on our members. 
 
The GMB is responding with a formal ballot for industrial action. We will not sit back and 
allow Yodel to enforce unfair changes on our members.    
 
But this dispute is not just about schedules. When the GMB submitted a failure to agree, we 
did so over 3 issues:  

•  driver schedules,  

•  annual leave agreements, and  

•  enhanced pay for agency workers. 
 
Why are Yodel offering enhanced rates to agency drivers but not to directly employed 
drivers? Yodel have told us they are facing issues with covering certain days and schedules, 
the GMB say some of the solution to this lies in offering enhancements to directly employed 
drivers to cover some of the more challenging days - not simply imposing unworkable 
schedules and ripping up long held agreements. 

 
If you would like to be more involved in this campaign please text or WhatsApp 

07714239227, with your name and workplace. GMB members need to play an active role if 
we are going to win.  

 

Member action checklist: 

1. Have you updated your details with your rep? 
2. Have you saved your reps number on to your phone so you can be added to the 

broadcast list? 
3. Have you completed your consultative ballot? 

NADINE HOUGHTON  
GMB National Officer 



 

 

 
 


